Beginners’ Genealogy Workshop
Sunday, April 3rd from 2:00 to 4:00
Downtown Santa Cruz Library
224 Church Street

Second Floor Meeting Room
                                                                                                                                 The Genealogical Society of Santa Cruz County is offering a workshop for those interested in getting started with genealogy.  GSSCC member Mike Epperson will present an “Introduction to Genealogy”.  It is aimed towards beginning researchers to equip them to do their own research into their family’s history.
This workshop is free and open to the public.  For more information visit www.scgensoc.org under upcoming events or call 427-7707 ext 5794
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Mike’s presentation will address:

Getting Organized

  Forms – How genealogists organize their data

Sources

  Ancestry.com

  Newspapers.com

  Libraries

  Families

  US Genweb

  Cemeteries

  DNA

  Miscellaneous help

Come and get started, get handouts, relax, no test, learn and have fun
